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On 19 June 2018, Ms. Misako Kanaya (in stripes) of the NNA Research Group of Kyoda News from Tokyo, Japan visited
the offices of PAGASA to interview Mr. Steven Cua regarding the state of the Philippine market for frozen products such
as ice cream drops/delights given the huge consumer base.Â  They were in the country for some 11 days to study the
feasibility of bringing in Japanese ice cream delights most likely after seeing the success of their Korean counterpart in
penetrating the local market.

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 20 May, 2024, 04:37


